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BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB, INC.

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB MEETING MINUTES —-April 21, 1998
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The meeting was called to order at 7:15 P.M.

The April 21 meeting minutes were read and accepted

TREASURER’S REPORT

The Treasurer’s Report showed a bank balance of $7071.13 and a CD for $6000.00. The
Treasurer’s Report was accepted as presented.

MEMBERSHIP REPORT

Dues are continuing to come in. A new membership roster will be prepared. Applications
for membership were received from Bruce Aldridge, Mike Bilbo, James Dobbs and Charles
McAllaster. The applicants were accepted into the club by unanimous vote.
NEWSLETTER REPORT

No report.

SILHOUETTE REPORT

Thirty-six shooters attended the clinic and thirty-six shooters attended the BCGC match.
Match winners were; Bob Snyder — standard rifle and Tom Bant — hunter rifle.

HIGH POWER REPORT

The High Power report was read.

COWBOY REPORT

A motion was made seconded and passed to schedule the Friday before a match for a setup
work party to last from 3:00pm to dark starting with the June match.

RANGE OFFICER’S REPORT

-14 people were at the work party. They repaired targets and started painting the pavilion. A
special thank you to Stacey Sorenson, Rick Wilkinson, and Steve for their diligent effort in
painting the pavilion.

-A motion was made, seconded and passed to, in 1999, require a board members signature on
the work bond coupon listing what work was done and to increase the work bond from
$40.00 to $100.00.

-Other work parties are scheduled for June 20, and September 26, 1998.

-Members having difficulties making the work parties should contact Kent Beach.

C.M.P. REPORT

The CMP requested carbine report is being prepared.

CLINIC REPORT

-The May 2 clinic had 26 shooters and 6 coaches.

-The May 23 clinic has 30 shooters signed up. Coaches are needed.

-Fees collected from the May 2™ clinic consisted of $650.00 in registrations and $277.00
from ammunition and OBI sales.

-The June 27" and 28" M-1 qualifier clinics will be consolidated into one clinic on the 27"
-Three John Gerin matches will be held in 1999.

SMALL BORE REPORT

The tentative 1999 schedule was reviewed.

JUNIORS REPORT

-The Hot Pockets were purchased.

-Five new Juniors were added this year.

-Shane Harless won the reduced championship with a mouse gun and Shane Jr. was 2"
Kenny Langford won the reduced offhand championship.

-New raffle tickets were printed and are in the mail.




14. OLD BUSINESS
e The NRA booth is on hold.
e A BCGC booth at the collectors’ show is possible.

15. NEW BUSINESS
e The Hold Harmless Agreement was discussed.
e The powder buy is extended through June.

e A motion was made, seconded and passed to purchase rubber stamps for the President and
Membership Chairman for use in signing membership cards.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

NOTICES:

¢ Open camp fires are not allowed are not allowed at the range.

+ An act of vandalism occurred at the range. If found, the perpetrators will be severely
dealt with.
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